
 

 

 

 

12th September 2023/27 Safar 1445 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

    Assalaamu Alaikum – ‘Peace be upon you’ 

 

RE: Year 6 Open Evening  

 

We are delighted to be hosting our annual Year 6 Open Evening, for parents who are considering sending their 

sons to Eden Boys’ Leadership Academy, Birmingham East from September 2023. The open evening will be 

taking place on Thursday 5th October from 4.30pm to 7:00pm. 

To enable preparation for the evening, we are cancelling the enrichment and intervention sessions on that 

day. School will finish for all pupils at 3.00pm.  Students who are volunteering during the evening will be given 

separate letters.  

If you have a son in year 6 or know any family or friends who have a son in year 6 and may be interested in 

coming to Eden Boys’ Leadership Academy, Birmingham East next year, please encourage them to attend the 

Open Evening. There is no need to pre-book, you can just turn up at any time between 4.30pm and 7.00pm 

on the day. The Principal’s presentation will run at 5.00pm. There will also be a Q&A session at the end of the 

presentation. 

Thank you very much in anticipation of your support. 

 

Yours Faithfully, 

 
 

Akhmed Hussain 

Principal 

 


